

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong

Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

5th September, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on "2023 Primary One Admission" 2022-23 No. 014B

(To: All Students)

The Discretionary Places Admission stage of the <u>September 2023 P.1 Admission</u> is about to begin. All Hong Kong children born on or before 31st December 2017 are eligible to apply. During the stage of Discretionary Places Admission, parents may submit the application form to <u>ONE</u> government or government aided school in any school net during <u>26-30/September 2022</u>.

I am writing hereby to invite parents of Chiu Sheung School who have children or friends/relatives with children of the right age for the P.1 Admission for 2023-2024 school year to submit the application form to our school.

Please return the reply slip to class teacher on or before 7/9 and feel free to contact Mr. Lau or Miss Lam at 25461644 for further enquiry.